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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION

PCN Number: 630

Date of Issue: 7/29/22

PCN Effective Date: 7/29/22

Last Time Buy Date: -

Last Time Ship Date: -

Type of Change: MATL

Title of Change: Material Update

Description and
Reason for Change:

The lock washer has been updated on the data
sheets to reflect the correct material description.
The lens retaining ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB for the part numbers listed
below.

Fit, form, function, are not affected.

Mario Davila

Product Manager: ____________________________________
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AFFECTED PART NUMBER(s)

Manufacturer Part
Number (MPN)

Description Discontinued
per PCN

Suggested
Alternative Part

Number(s)

Description of the Difference

CMC_441_ATP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
Round Fresnel Amber No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMC_441_BTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
Round Fresnel Blue No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMC_441_CTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Clear No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMC_441_GTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Green No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMC_441_RTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Red No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMC_441_YTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Yellow No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.
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CMC_443_CTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
Round Clear No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMS_442_ATP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Amber NEMA4 No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMS_442_BTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Blue NEMA4 No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMS_442_CTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Clear NEMA4 No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMS_442_GTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Green NEMA4 No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMS_442_RTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Red NEMA4 No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

CMS_442_YTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Yellow NEMA4 No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.
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CMS_444_CTP
PLC Lens 5mm 0.312"
RND Clear No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

FLX_441_RTP_06
LTP Flex RND .312"D
6.0"L Red No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

FLX_442_CTP_04
LTP Flex RND .312"D
4"L CLR MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

FLX_442_CTP_06
LTP Flex RND .312"D
6"L CLR MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

FLX_442_CTP_12
LTP Flex RND .312"D
12"L CLR MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

FLX_442_GTP_12
LTP Flex RND .312"D
12"L Green MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_032_ATP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.32"L Amber MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

📧  VCC Contact E-mail: customerservice@vcclite.com MKR F-001
Product Change Notification

Rev .002

Doc ID: be11604e639940e7c7eccb36df286f92ff626268



2173 Salk Avenue, Suite 175
Carlsbad, CA 92008
☎ 800-522-5546
💻  vcclite.com

LCS_032_CTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .32"L MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_032_GTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.32"L Green MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_032_RTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .32"L RED MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_032_YTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.32"L Yellow MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_052_ATP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.52"L Amber MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_052_BTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .52"L Blue MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_052_CTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .52"L MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.
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LCS_052_GTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.52"L Green MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_052_RTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .52"L RED MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_052_YTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.52"L Yellow MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_072_ATP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.72"L Amber MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_072_BTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .72"L Blue MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_072_CTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .72"L MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_072_GTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.72"L Green MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.
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LCS_072_RTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .72"L RED MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_072_YTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.72"L Yellow MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_092_ATP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.92"L Amber MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_092_BTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .92"L Blue MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_092_CTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .92"L MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_092_GTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.92"L Green MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_092_RTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D .92"L RED MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.
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LCS_092_YTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
.92"L Yellow MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_112_ATP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.12"L Amber MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_112_BTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.12"L Blue MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_112_CTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D 1.12"L MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_112_GTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.12"L Green MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_112_RTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D 1.12"L RED MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_112_YTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.12"L Yellow MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.
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LCS_132_ATP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.32"L Amber MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_132_BTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.32"L Blue MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_132_CTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D 1.32"L MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_132_GTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.32"L Green MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_132_RTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D 1.32"L RED MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_132_YTP
LTP Rigid RND .313"D
1.32"L Yellow MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.

LCS_177_CTP
LTP Rigid Panel RND
.313"D 1.77"L CLR MS No -

The lock washer has been
updated on the data sheet to
reflect the correct material
description. The lens retaining
ring UL rating has changed from
UL 94-V0 to UL 94-HB.
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